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Hwy 68 Minneota to Marshall Project 

Project Summary 

The Minnesota Department of Transportation will be widening the shoulders and replacing culverts on Hwy 68 

from N Grant Street in Minneota to Marshall in 2021.  Three culvert replacements near Porter are also included 

in the project. Total length of the project is approximately 11 miles. 

This project will require a detour due to the extensive culvert and drainage work.  Construction is expected to 

begin spring of 2021 and be completed in 2021.  Information can be found at 

www.mndot.gov/d8/projects/hwy68minneotatomarshall.  

Project Location 

 Hwy 68 from N Grant Street in Minneota to Marshall 

 Near Porter 

Project Benefits 

 Drainage improvements 

 Enhanced safety  

Project Cost 

 $10.5 million 

Project Timeline 

 2021 construction season 

Contractor 

 TBD 

For more information 

 
Chris Nienaber, Project Manager 
320-214-6322 
christopher.nienaber@state.mn.us 
 
Mandi Lighizer-Schmidt, Director of Public Engagement 
320-214-6426 
Mandi.lighthizer-schmidt@state.mn.us  
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